
Who is Sylvan Joseph Schwegman? 
 

Sylvan was a man who started keeping a record of 
his class when his mother started a scrapbook. 
Sylvan continued with the endeavor for the rest of 
his life and we owe him our gratitude for maintaining 
some of our most precious memories of our school 
days from kindergarten through high school and 
beyond. 
 

This website is dedicated to Sylvan Joseph 
Schwegman and his work. Sylvan had collected and 
kept in order a plethora of material from photographs 
to newspaper clippings to tickets to sectionals to 
miniature patrol boy badges. He had amassed three 
large scrapbooks that are kept by Frank 
Schwegman and Frank loaned them to me to copy. 
This website is the result of that work and it will 
always be a work in progress as new material is 
added. Although all of Sylvan's material has been 
copied and his siblings have it electronically, some 
of it has not found its way to the website yet. 
 

Please keep in mind that I have been entrusted with 
the work that Sylvan has done but I will never 
replace him. I am only continuing his work in the 
manner that I think he would approve of. 
 

Charlie Eldridge 



Sylvan Joseph Schwegman 
May 10, 1942 – November 10, 2009 

 

Thanks for Keeping Our Memories 


